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This is wrong to change, it will prevent so many from voting, and there is no proof nor 

have I seen that it has not worked all these years. Stop trying to change what the true 

Oregon residents want. Stop trying to make Oregon be another California. I am from 

a long history of Oregonians who are rolling over in their graves! 


